
If your child is interested in becoming a member of the JHS 194 community in 

September 2025, please join us at JHS 194 for our Open House on November 4th 

at 5pm.  We will be opening our doors to perspective students and their parent 

and/or guardian to talk about what we have to offer and answer any questions you 

may have about the programs or our school community.  Tours of the building will 

be provided by members of our students/staff who will also be available to speak 

with you throughout the night.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Location:  JHS 194 

 


